
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

CIVIL AERONAUTICS ADMINISTRATION 
WASHINGTON 25 

Miss K. Deakins 
Fort Worth Star- Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Miss Deakins: 

April 12, 1950 

I wish w thank you sincerely for sending me the photo­
graphs which were made in Fort orth in January. 

This is to advise that the only picture received before 
was the group picture made in front of the Texas Hotel . 
It would be greatly appreciated if you would express my 
deepest appreciation and thanks to Mr . Carter . Three 
pictures were enclosed by mistake and I am returning 
them to you. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely yours, 

Phi lips Moore 
Director 
Office of Airports 


